
 

 

Parent’s Guidelines for Small Group and Bible Studies 
 

1. Children must have a childcare reservation to attend childcare.  

2.  Deadline to register for Sunday nights is Wednesday at 3 PM / Deadline to 

register for Tuesdays is Friday at 3 PM /Deadline to register for Wednesday 

nights is Sunday at 3 PM. 

3. Childcare is offered on Sundays, 4:30-7:30 PM, Tuesdays, 8:45-11 AM, 

Wednesdays, 5:30-7:30 PM.  Childcare is only provided for those that are 

attending approved church functions. 

4. Sunday night childcare is for newborns-Fourth graders. Tuesday morning childcare 

is for preschoolers only (birth through kindergarten) and older home schooled 

children if space is available. 

5. If there is a last minute childcare need (such as an invited guest) please email 

Victoria.Renegar@pinelake.org to make arrangements and check for availability. 

6. Please notify us in advance if your children will be out. You can email 

Victoria.Renegar@pinelake.org, or call 601-829-4530 to cancel your reservation. 

Please help us be good stewards of childcare funds by canceling. 

7. To assure that your child’s belongings are returned we ask that everything be 

labeled. This includes bags, bottles, pacifiers, diapers, blankets, bibs, extra 

clothes, cups, snacks, food, etc. These items can be labeled with masking tape and 

a permanent marker. 

8. As a courtesy to the other parents and children please do not bring your child if 

they are sick or have been sick within the last 24 hours. This includes fever, 

diarrhea, vomiting, rash, runny nose (not clear), or any illness that could be 

contagious. 

9. Please put special needs or instructions for your children in writing and make their 

teacher aware of them. 

10. Please do not let your children bring electronics to childcare. They are welcome to 

bring board games, or other items that they can share with their friends. Please 

label anything they bring into class with them. 

 

Enjoy your time of fellowship with the peace of mind that your child is being loved and 

learning about God in a safe environment. Please call the childcare ministry if we can help 

you in any way. Thank you for the opportunity to partner with you in caring for your 

children and teaching them about Christ’s love for them. 

 

Growing Together, 

Victoria Renegar 

Director of Childcare 

601-829-4530 
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